
 

 

Ref: SEC/ SE/ 303/ 2024 - 25 
January 06, 2025 
 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 
Dalal Street 
Mumbai - 400001 
Scrip Code: 531213  
 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 
Subject: Clarification on news item appearing in “https:// economictimes.indiatimes.com/” 
 
Ref: Verification Letter L/SURV/ONL/RV/ARJ/ (2024-2025)/ 138 dated January 06, 2025, received from 
BSE Surveillance of BSE Limited 
 
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
 
We are writing this letter to confirm the recent media reports on the robbery incident at our branch in 
Odisha. On January 3, 2024, at approximately 09:45 a.m., an unfortunate incident of daylight robbery 
occurred at one of the branches of Manappuram Finance Limited; functioning at Sambalpur in Odisha 
(Branch ID: 2624), resulting in the loss of gold jewellery and cash from the strongroom. 
 
We promptly reported the incident to the authorities, and a First Information Report (FIR) has been filed. 
The Superintendent of Police is leading a thorough investigation into the matter. Preliminary estimates 
suggest that the value of the stolen assets is approximately ₹20 crore. The incident is an isolated event 
and does not have any bearing on the overall operations or performance of the company.  
 
We also refer to your observation regarding the movement in the share price of the Company on 
January 6, 2025, wherein the price decreased by 4.56% from Rs. 187.40 to Rs. 178.85. In this regard, 
we would like to clarify that neither the Company nor its management is aware of any unpublished price-
sensitive information that could have contributed to the said movement in the trading price.  
 
We hope this clarification helps. Please feel free to reach out if you require any additional information. 
 
Thank you for your attention. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Manoj Kumar V R 
Company Secretary 
Manappuram Finance Limited 
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